












August 13, 2008
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004

Paul L. Eakin, KJ4G
ARRL Northern Florida Section Manager
PO Box 625
Panacea, FL 32346-0625
Dear Paul,

The 43rd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 11-12, 2008.  We hope that you will be able to attend.  Last year we had over 1500 paid attendees and a very successful hamfest.  We anticipate another great hamfest this year.  We are trying to take advantage of the internet as much as possible to spread the word.  If you could put the following announcement out with your monthly communication to the members in your section we would appreciate it very much.
The 43rd Melbourne Hamfest and 2008 ARRL Florida State Convention will be held October 11-12 at the Melbourne Auditorium.  There is a large outside tailgate area and a large inside area with swap tables and commercial booths.  Numerous forums will be held.  Amateur radio testing will be given on both Saturday and Sunday.  A flyer is available online.  For more information go to www.pcars.org and click on the hamfest link, or email hamfest2008@pcars.org.
Enclosed is a complimentary admission ticket.  The ARRL booth will be in the same location as the past two years.  It will be tables 99-103 on the floor plan which is on our website.  We are updating the website almost daily as new information becomes available.  The list of local motels is current and available online.  Go to our website www.pcars.org and click on the Hamfest link. If you have any questions, please contact me via email at hamfest2008@pcars.org.    You can call me directly at home at 321-956-2482 or on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD, Chairman,
2008 Melbourne Hamfest and ARRL Florida State Convention
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